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R I T E R S 

M S A T E R Y 
Year N— Jason Negru  Year 3 — Katie Pearmain 

Year R— Katerina Ignatova  Year 4 — Ellie May Wilson  

Year  1— Layla Moore   Year 5– Summer Buckley Robins  

Year 2— Mason Thomas  Year 6— Amber Edge     

M A T H S 

New Arrival! 

Last week, we wished Miss Lewis an emotional goodbye as she 

began her maternity leave. 

Well, she didn’t keep us waiting for long and we are pleased to 

announce that Miss Lewis gave birth to a baby girl on Tuesday 

evening.  Both mother and baby are doing well (if a little tired!).  

We’d like to say congratulations to Miss Lewis and family and 

we can’t wait to meet her beautiful daughter. 

Year N— Madison Hough   Year 3 — Isabel Masters  

Year R— Corey Wilson   Year 4 — Rosie Keeling  

Year  1— Carter Wilson   Year 5–  Matrix Rana  

Year 2— Amelia Bayliss  Year 6— Beth Carter    

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

    95%     95%    98%    97% 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

    89%     96%    91%    94% 

Attendance 

Best Class: Year 1  

 

 

 

 

 

Colour Run 

Good luck to all the pupils and staff who will take on the Col-

our Run challenge tomorrow.  Donations for the team can still 

be made at www.justgiving.com 

Monday 7th May  Bank holiday—school closed 

Tuesday  8th May    Swimming Yr 3 

Wednesday 9th May  Year 1 & 2 Bosworth Water Park 

Thursday 10th May  Year 5 Forest School 

Friday 11th May  Celebration  assembly 

Caudwell Coffee morning 

We’d like to say a big thank you to everyone who was able to 

offer their support at this mornings coffee morning.  Pupils in 

Year 5 and 6 came up with the idea in order to raise funds for 

Caudwell Children.  They, along with help from Mrs Lipton, 

organised the event themselves.  We are very proud of their 

efforts and the way they have promoted one of our core val-

ues; ‘do good as you go’.  All the funds raised will be added to 

our Colour Run total and passed directly onto this Stafford-

shire based charity. 

Summer Holidays 

As the weather improves, we are aware that many of us 

start to think about a holiday.  Can we politely remind par-

ents that holidays should not be booked in school term time.  

No holiday (unless there are exceptional circumstances) will 

be authorised by the school.  This is due to the adverse 

effect that absences have on pupils’ education. For further 

information on this, please refer to our Attendance Policy 

which is available on the school website.   


